
   
 
            

 

IT –Verification of failover functionality in the Genium 
INET production system (41/15) 

 

Today’s failover test in Genium INET Production 
As communicated in IT Notices 34/15, Nasdaq Nordic will today perform verification tests of 
the site failover functionality in the Genium INET production environment. Nasdaq has now 
started to prepare for the controlled failover and Site A is available for login. The failover to 
Site B is scheduled to 11:00 CEST. IT Notice will follow to confirm the start of the failover. 
 

 
For questions or comments, please contact: 
Technical Support  
technicalsupport@nasdaq.com 
+46 8 405 6750 
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